
FIRST GRADE
NEWSLETTER

December 2024 Fairview Elementary

From First Grade Team,

Learning for this month
Important Dates

Helpful Tips

Contact Us

Welcome to December! As we conclude
the first semester of First Grade, we are so
proud of our scholars’ accomplishments. 

Our scholars are meeting their Amira
goals, learning how to find the missing
number in equations, and completing a
project!

Reading/Writing

Math

We will continue finding details to
support the main idea of a text, learn
about compound sentences, and write
narrative pieces.

Ms. Albright: theresa.albright@henry.k12.ga.us
Mrs. Keita: adriene.keita@henry.k12.ga.us
Ms. McDowell: brianna.mcdowell@henry.k12.ga.us
Mrs. Ridore: kirstie.ridore@henry.k12.ga.us

We will conclude Unit 2 which covered
tally charts, unknown number
equations, and fact families. 

Read nightly for at least 30 minutes.
Ask questions before, during, and
after reading
Practice sight words nightly
Complete homework nightly
Use the weekends to take short
practice tests.
Maintain communication with your
scholar’s teacher for more
individualized recommendations

13th | FVE STEM Day
16th | Project Due
17th | FVE Holiday Program
19th | Class Holiday Celebrations
20th | Last Day/Early Release Day
Jan 8th | Students Return to School

Science

Social Studies

We will continue to learn about
magnets and their properties. 

We will conclude our unit on historical
figures and their contributions to our
lives today.


